CITY OF BETHLEHEM

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Tracy Samuelson, Assistant Director of Planning
FROM: Matthew D. Dorner, Deputy Director of Public Works/Chief of Engineering
RE: Request to Vacate a Portion of Pyatt Street

DATE:  February 27, 2018

We have reviewed the petition to vacate a portion of Pyatt Street and have the following
comments.

There is a sanitary sewer running along the eastern property lines of the subject properties.
There is a 20 foot wide easement, with 10 feet on either side of the sewer extending into the
proposed vacated street (see attached). This easement shall remain in effect. Otherwise, we
have no objection to the vacation of this portion of Pyatt Street.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss, please let me know. Thank you.

cc: M. Alkhal
M. Waldron

File Z Q f
By:

Title: Deputy Director of Public Works/Chief of Engineering
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